
SPCS Families,

It was a cold but exciting week on campus.  Our annual Spirit Week,
hosted by SGA, was the best ever.  We had overwhelming
participation and our school spirit was evident. We ended the week
with a pep rally to recognize our winter sports athletes and coaches.
I appreciate the dedication that our coaches show to our athletes. 

The JV boy’s basketball team will host the Saints Classic Basketball
Tournament today and tomorrow.  If you have some extra time, the
gym will be warm and the games will be exciting.  Next weekend, our
varsity boys will host a tournament of their own as well. 

“And we know that in all things God works for the good of those who
love him, who have been called according to his purpose.” Romans
8:28

Enjoy your weekend!

In Him, 
Bobby Hunter 
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SPIRITWEEKSPIRITWEEK
FUNFUN

6 T H  G R A D E  S C I E N C E
During their exploration of the differences between plant and animal cells, students swabbed their
cheeks so they could view their own cells under the microscope. The 7th graders learned how to prepare
a wet slide for observation. Then, they compared their cells with the cells of an onion. They were able to
see the differences in shape and also locate the nucleus of their own cell.







sports pep rallyWINTERWINTER
Our Winter sport athletes were recognized at the pep rally this week. All of the athletes were
introduced and then cheered on by the student body as they competed against each other in a fun
relay game!  We wish all of our 8th Grade athletes the best as they wrap up their last winter sport
season at SPCS!

8 T H  G R A D E
C H E E R L E A D E R S

Kenley A.
Emma M. 
Monica N. 
D’yanna S.

8 T H  G R A D E
B O Y S

 B A S K E T B A L L
Gabriel D.
Justin G.

Clayton G.
Dylan P.

Caden P.
Caleb R.

Varsity
Boys

Winning
Season

Varsity
Boys

Winning
Season

Girls
Winning
Season

Girls
Winning
Season



DOWNLOAD APP HERE

DOWNLOAD APP HERE

This is the 8th year for our Fun Run!
Check out below, how again last year, we
were able to make a significant impact on

student’s lives on campus.  Please mark
your calendar for Friday, MARCH 7th and
come cheer on your runner and make sure

to join our carline banner wall by
becoming a FUN RUN sponsor!

If you have taken a great picture at an SPCS athletic
event, family event, classroom event, or field trip - we

want that picture for our yearbook!  Use the below
links to download the VERY simple app from Balfour to

send your pictures directly to Mr. Langlois.

EMAIL MR. LANGLOIS
langloisb@stpetechristian.org

NEEDED

YEARBOOK

Email: spcsfunrun@stpetechristian.orgQuestions?

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/balfour-imageshare/id940654327
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.swuploader.balfour&pcampaignid=web_share




https://forms.gle/YM4ZtPademp8mn9v5


Monday 2/17/25

SCHOOLNO

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdhcvurNRYltj9TJ9PesV5sjqoOTeanU52MV6aZ-QKXpzZXIA/viewform

